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                             ..to your latest newsletter for the NE Region. 
 

 

The nights are drawing in but the season is nowhere near over. 
There’s still time to get some track meetings in. 

On the other hand we could always do something different, it is 

still Rally time ! 

In this edition we bring you the usual updates and notifications 

of events. 

If there is anything you would like to be added to your 

newsletter please let me or one of your committee know. I am 

also after pictures from our circuits that I could use in future 

editions 

Don’t forget that your availability is still needed, if you can 

spare a day your help will be greatly received. 

Please don’t forget our area’s AGM and training date is fast 

approaching. 

 
Yours  
The Newsletter Editor 
on behalf of NE Committee 
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The Chairman's Chat 

 

My September chat starts with a reminder of what I 
stated at last year’s National and Region AGM’s that 
this will be my last year as your Regional Chairman 
and I will be standing down as Chairman at our 
2019 Regional AGM, which also means that I will 
also be resigning as a Director of the BMMC. This 
has been a very hard decision for me to make, having been your 
Chairman for the last 8 years, but as one gets older there is always a 
greater risk of forgetting or getting something wrong. I don’t want to 
put someone in the very difficult position of having to tell me it’s time 
to quit. So I have made the very hard decision myself. I have 
thoroughly enjoyed my time representing you all on our National 
Council, made lots of friends and great acquaintances from all over the 
UK.  
 
However, I am willing to remain as a member of the N.E Region 
committee, a position that I have held for over the last 30 years and 
feel I could manage another year or so with a lot less stress, work 
load, travelling around the Country, and keeping up with the changes 
in many different fields that’s required in a Chair role. 
 
Therefore as per Club rules and in the interest of democracy for our 
Regional Members, we will be following a nomination process for a 



Chairman’s Chat (contd….) 

replacement Chairman. This process will involve formally notifying our 
members that I am standing down and asking them to nominate their 
preference of a replacement from the current Committee members. All 
nominations received will be collated and counted by our regional 
secretary, who will then contact those chosen to seek confirmation they 
are willing to accept/stand for the position.  In the event of more than 
one committee member being nominated and accepting, then there will 
be a vote by all regional members to choose the successor.  If only one 
committee member is nominated, then they will go forward for 
ratification at the regional AGM.  
 
We have also been striving for a long time to get a more even 
representation of Members on the BMMC N.E. Region Committee for the 
whole of our Region. We are looking at increasing our Committee 
numbers, and nothing has changed, we are still looking. If you feel that 
you would like to help in the running of the BMMC N.E. Region or wish to 
find out more about the Committee please contact either me or any 
member of the Committee. If you are willing to join us, or at least give it 
a try, please get in touch with our Regional secretary as soon as 
possible. 
Any new Committee Members coming on board will need to express an 
interest and be accepted by current committee by our October meeting, 
followed by ratification at the Regional AGM. 
 
Soon you will also be receiving the formal notice of our forthcoming 
Region AGM. This is a time when election to the Committee etc takes 
place. Any current Committee Member, who has been in place for 3 
years, will also need to be re-elected, which will be followed by 
ratification at the regional AGM; details of which will be on the formal 
AGM calling notice. 
 
Enough of the legal matters affecting Committee members, let’s move on 
to some of the outcomes and updates from the BMMC Council, who last 
met on Sunday 8th September.    
 
Race against Dementia has now been adopted as the Club’s designated 
Charity until the end of 2020. 
 

The BMMC has adopted membership of the Employers Assistance 
Programme for all members. An Information sheet is included elsewhere 
in this newsletter. 
 
The National Grading Officer, Steve Malec is standing down at the 
National AGM and will be replaced by Rob Mugurian of the North West 
Region. 
 



Chairman’s Chat (contd….) 

 
 
The brand team are working well and involved in lots of projects.  They 
are updating the website as well as other brand and recruitment 
materials.  Dave Smithson, is the contact for the Brand team if anyone 
has any ideas or issues with the website, communications etc. 
(comm@marshals.co.uk). 
The BMMC has de-registered from VAT and remains in a very healthy 
position. 
Regalia is being updated with new lines coming, and I’m sure that our 
Region Regalia Officer will update you all when it becomes available. 
The region has received some new technology training equipment, 
which has been purchased with donations and bequeaths to the club. 
 
Finally, it is that time of year when we look towards celebrating the 
commitment, conduct and attitude of our marshals – therefore, if you 
have worked with a NE regional member who has stood out from the 
crowd and goes above and beyond in their discipline – then why not 
nominate them for an award.  Details of how to do so are elsewhere in 
this newsletter and will also be on our social media pages.  To be able 
to meet the time factor for submitting nominations to the Motorsport UK 
awards as well, it was decided that the BMMC winners of 2018 will be 
put forward to Motorsport UK. 
 
I look forward to meeting you at the November Training day and AGM. 
 
Stay safe in all that you do for Motorsport. 
 
John Watson 
(BMMC N.E. Region Chairman) 

mailto:comm@marshals.co.uk
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                Rally  

 
The section for the people who like a bit of mud in 

their life. 

 

2020 News !! 

Our new logo will be revealed in the new year 

 

 

Motorsport UK on line rally marshals training & accreditation  

All can be found at  www.brmc.org.uk/training  

https://www.motorsportuk.org/Marshals/Online-rally-

marshals-training 

https://www.motorsportuk.org/MSA-launches-online-

marshals-training-and-accreditation 

 

Future Events: 

 27th - 28th September - Trackrod Rally.   Contact    
marshal@rallyyorkshire.co.uk  

 6th October - Harold Palin Memorial Rally - FULBECK.  
Contact—  chiefmarshall@eastwoodmotorclub.co.uk 

 13th October - Dukeries Rally - Donington Park    
 https://www.dukeries-rally.co.uk/marshals                                                                

steve.gascoigne@hotmail.com 
 17th November  - NHMC - Cadwell Stages.  Contact - 

john.newlove@btinternet.com  
 23rd November - Hall Trophy Rally - Blyton.  Contact - 

marshals@halltrophy.co.uk  
 21st-25th November Roger Albert Clark Rally    

r.a.c.rally@btinternet.com  
 23rd November - Hall Trophy Rally - Blyton Park 

marshals@halltrophy.co.uk Radios to 
w.wilmer@btinternet.com  

mailto:marshal@rallyyorkshire.co.uk
http://www.eastwoodmotorclub.co.uk
https://www.dukeries-rally.co.uk/marshals
mailto:steve.gascoigne@hotmail.com
mailto:john.newlove@btinternet.com
mailto:marshals@halltrophy.co.uk
mailto:r.a.c.rally@btinternet.com
mailto:marshals@halltrophy.co.uk
mailto:w.wilmer@btinternet.com


7 

 

                  RALLY NEWS 

 
 

 

 

Blyton park will host the Hall Trophy Rally on the 23rd November.  

The BRMC will be running a Rally Taster day for anyone wanting to get 
involved or find out more about marshalling on Rally Events. 

You will be able to see and learn about rally events, ask all the questions 
you may have and enjoy a great day close to the action! 

 

 

Do you know of someone that’s a great team player?  

Goes above and beyond the call of duties? Someone that deserves a little 
recognition for there efforts and hard work……. 

The BRMC would like to of any Marshals that’s worthy of the BRMC Rally 
marshal of the year award. Any nominations please send to 

recruitment@brmc.org.uk  or any NE Committee Member 

 

Thanks Rob 

 

 

mailto:recruitment@brmc.org.uk


Karting  

Round-up! 

The section for our member's 

who love a bit of Karting. 

If you would love to give 

marshalling a kart event a go, 

or have any karting related 

questions—get in touch with 

Dan Ashton our Karting Officer. 

We Need You! 
 
The NE Committee are looking for more enthusiastic, dedicated 

and willing volunteer marshals to come on board and help the 

committee to provide support, advice and guidance to all North East 

marshals. 

With various roles and functions on the committee that provide services to 

our fellow and potential orange army members—such as recruitment, 

support, membership, grading, training, event management, 

administration, etc…. We need more individuals to come on board and 

help. 

If you can spare a couple of hours per week (on 

average) and attend committee meetings up to 8 times 

a year (NB we are trialling Skype to help with some 

attendances for those times when work and life prevent 

attendance in person) - then please … 

register your interest with our secretary, Dave Tasker, 

stating what your strengths are and what you can bring 

to the committee and region. 
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Dave’s Dealings 

Regalia is available at Sign on at Cadwell race events, NE Training Day 

and the AGM — however, please contact Dave for other options or any 

queries or ideas for more stock you may have. 



The range of proban overalls available from Lille Racewear has been 
expanded to now also include smaller sizes for Cadet marshals and the 

option of a two-piece made to measure suit. 
  

Full details are now available on Lille’s website here http://
www.lilleracewear.co.uk/contents/en-uk/

d232_Marshal_Suits_BMMC.html and we recommend you continue to 
order by telephone; ask for Anthony Bianco, director, and have your size 

measurements to hand. 
  

Thanks to the support of all of our sponsors with effect from the 1st April 
- and for the first time in the club’s history - members ordering ready-

made overalls will receive £84.50, a 100% subsidy including postage, 
while those ordering made to measure will be able to claim £84.50 

towards the total cost of the order. 
  

Please remember when submitting your subsidy claims to National 
Regalia Officer Eric Ridler you MUST include the delivery Invoice note 
with your claim. Online payment receipts will not be accepted and will 

delay your claim being processed. 

Probans 

https://eur04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmarshals.us9.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3De7ef599c01a58ffd619f17a61%26id%3D432ed4305f%26e%3Dbc0a74f755&data=02%7C01%7C%7C58bb536abdda416e84d408d6b4ee0ec2%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaa
https://eur04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmarshals.us9.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3De7ef599c01a58ffd619f17a61%26id%3D432ed4305f%26e%3Dbc0a74f755&data=02%7C01%7C%7C58bb536abdda416e84d408d6b4ee0ec2%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaa
https://eur04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmarshals.us9.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3De7ef599c01a58ffd619f17a61%26id%3D432ed4305f%26e%3Dbc0a74f755&data=02%7C01%7C%7C58bb536abdda416e84d408d6b4ee0ec2%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaa
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BMMC NE Region 

2019 Awards 
 

 

Calling all Marshals.  

Not long now !!!!!! 

 

Don’t let your marshalling colleagues go un-noticed… 
 

Have you marshalled with someone who really stood out, who has 
gone that extra mile, made a difference and would merit a 

nomination or an award in 2019?   
 
 

If so —Please send your suggestions in to the NE committee via 
the secretary, Dave Tasker (contact details on page 18), along 

with why you feel they should win.   
 

Closing date for all nominations is 6th October. 
 

 
Nominations are required for all the below awards. 

 
 

Race Marshal of the Year  
Rally Marshal of the Year 
Speed Marshal of the Year 

Newcomer Marshal of the Year 
The Hilary Wilson Specialist Marshal of the Year  

Cadet Marshal of the Year 
Kart Marshal or the Year 

 
Two of these weren't awarded last year, but this year, lets have 

them handed out and recognise all disciplines! 
 

Shortlisted individuals will be notified and winners will be 
announced at the AGM on 2nd November 2019. 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjxiIyMxK_WAhXLbhQKHQStDpIQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Fjane19720063%2Fclipart-trophy-and-medals%2F&psig=AFQjCNF2TlGO_Grqk3J3VyFIAS6UEVZITg&ust=1
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjxiIyMxK_WAhXLbhQKHQStDpIQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Fjane19720063%2Fclipart-trophy-and-medals%2F&psig=AFQjCNF2TlGO_Grqk3J3VyFIAS6UEVZITg&ust=1


Well done to those achieving 

upgrades! 

 

Stuart Brown-Flag 

Darren Hindle - Experienced Marshal 

Darren Hindle - Speed Marshal 

Rob Doyle - Track Marshal 

Graham Stephenson - Track Marshal 

Stephen Bowley - Track Marshal 

Our region currently has 247 

member's. 

Welcome to new NE Members… 

 

Graham Blackbourn 
Tyler Sweetman 
Mark Tasker 
Henryka Monks 
Benjamin Hampshire 
Richard Glossop 
Rod Western-Bartholomew 
Tracey Western-Bartholomew 
Jon Glover 
Ruth Fiddament-Harris 
Mark Chappel 
Kevin Hunter 
 

Here are a few reminders for what you need to do to ensure your 
upgrade goes smoothly:  
 
 When collecting signatures, please do not utilise other pages meant 

for other grades—instead use a continuation sheet which is 
available from the Motorsport UK website or a PRC sized version 
can be obtained from the NE Grading Officer;  

 Ensure that you have all the correct signatures, assessments, 
training day modules, and paperwork (PRC, Motorsport UK Form) in 
place before sending off to the regional Grading Officer;  

 When collecting attendance signatures for upgrades, ensure that 
you only complete and have just one duty on the day recorded on 
your PRC, otherwise it cannot be counted for your upgrade. 

 When signing off an attendance signature for a colleague, ensure 
you write an appropriate comment on the PRC (good or 
developmental) to assist with future upgrading decision making;  

 If you require an upgrade assessment—let it be known to the Chief 
Marshal of the circuit or next event, so that they can try and 
accommodate your request within the post/duty allocations.  

 
If you have any questions or require further advice - Please contact 

Lynne, our current NE Grading Officer. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.askideas.com%2Fmedia%2F08%2FCongratulations-Wishes-Banner.png&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.askideas.com%2F15-best-congratulations-on-new-job-wishes-pictures%2F&docid=B4Afe1dWf50xMM&tbnid=ePtdLZWmxkR


 

 

 

MARSHALS REGISTRATION 

If you are having difficulties registering on the new BMMC database, 
then please read the following. 

This registration is not just for the new Volunteering system but is 
the preferred method for updating your personal details held on the 
new Members database. We transferred the information from the old 
to the new database wholesale, so if there was any info out of date 
then it remains so until members register and update their profile. 
Contact us by email and quote your name and BMMC membership 
number and we will update your email address on the system 
allowing you to register. When you receive confirmation of your email 
update then please follow the registration instructions. 

Do it now. 

To view a Quick Reference Guide to the volunteering system please, 
go to the BMMC web site, www.marshals.co.uk. 

VOLUNTEERING 

Competition Secretaries (Now known as Volunteering Co-ordinators) 
Their role in the system is to enter the event and add information as 
it becomes available. there are various fields and drop down lists for 
them to use to simplify the process, they should enter as much 
information as is available at the outset and add to it if more 
information becomes available.  

There is the facility to add documents to the system for example sign 
on instructions, event timetables etc. As marshals volunteer the 
volunteers are collated and saved. If a marshal is unable to volunteer 
using the online system they can still contact their competition 
secretary or BMMC registered chief marshal and they are able to add 
the name to the list providing the marshal is a BMMC member. This 
removes the need for anyone to manually collate all of the BMMC 
volunteer 

https://www.marshals.co.uk/
https://www.marshals.co.uk/
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Choose your new Regional 

Chairperson 

Our NE Chairman, John Watson, is formally standing down from his 

position at the NE Region’s forthcoming AGM on 2nd November 

2019. 

In the interests of democracy for our region and to allow a fair and 

open process so that our regional members can have a say and 

select the next Chair—the committee have opened the nomination 

process.  As per club rules, a Chairperson can only be selected 

from current serving committee members.  Committee 

representatives available for selection are: 

Andrew Palmer Dan Ashton  David Owen 

Graham Drury  Lynne Kendall  Mark Jarvis 

Nigel Adams  Rob Miller   Tim Bendelow 

NB Please note John is exempt, Joyce has resigned from 

Committee and Dave Tasker is not standing and will undertake 

secretarial/administration duties. 

A Nomination form is available on our website (and attached to this 

newsletter) for you to nominate your preferred representative to 

be the new regional Chairperson.  Only one nomination can be 

made by each NE Member, and your name and membership 

number must be included for the nomination to be valid and 

counted. 

Nominations should be sent to David Tasker, the Regional 

Secretary (via post or email—details on page 18) to be received by 

2nd October 2019 

All nominations will be counted and results presented to the 

Committee at an Extraordinary meeting on Saturday 5th October, 

where those nominated will confirm their willingness to stand.  

Should more than one person be nominated and subsequently 

agree to stand, then a postal/email vote will be undertaken to 

select the new chairperson to be put to AGM for ratification.  In the 

event of only one candidate being nominated and agreeing to 

stand, then this member will be put forward for ratification at AGM.   



Contrasting Weekends 
 
Finding we had some unexpected free time, June and I decided to attend 
the Club’s Sprint Meeting at Curborough on 11th May.  Saturday it is 
BMMC, Sunday follow-on with Lotus Club, which usually means good 
entries on both days. 
 
BMMC Sprint Meeting 
This is real grass roots motorsport.  Competitors camping out in pup tents 
for the second day, on the grass, beside their vehicles, with a sprinkling of 
slightly better accommodation for those with a little more cash to spend – 
but nothing too grand anywhere.  Friendly atmosphere all around, it 
seemed. 
Helped of course by the fact that both days have been run, for 15 or so 
years, by Steve and Julie Hill and team members.  This time, we missed 
Steve and Julie; Julie had been called away to act in an official capacity at 
an FIA International event at Spa.  This seemed to present no problem; 
Derek, Lorna and Mel took on the organisation and no gaps were seen.  
Stewards Jon Hopkinson and Brian Commons (Baldrick) there to assist if 
required.  Malcolm Flippance of  South Mids regions was there, as always. 
Pity we still seem to struggle to get a full complement of marshals each 
time.  It really is a good day out and Steve and the team look after the 
marshals well. 
Sadly, we had to leave before prize-giving, but we saw most of the runs 
before we left – and the myriad of prize pots for the winners.  There 
always seems to be so many at Sprint Meetings. 
Before I “retired” I used to try to get to as many Sprints as I could but, 
with moving house, etc, there has been a longer gap this time.  We are at 
Pocono for the Indy race when it is the August meeting, but we will put the 
dates in our diaries for next year.  It was a good day out, even though a 
bit further than before, from Wokingham. 
Thanks to Steve and Julie and the rest of the team who keep this event 
going.  It does the Club reputation a power of good and, with ex-
Treasurer’s hat on, makes a decent contribution each year to Club funds. 
 
HSCC Meeting 18/19th May 
Then, we arrived home to an invitation to the HSCC meeting at Silverstone 
the following weekend.  This came from Jonny Westbrook, who initiated 
what is now known as the Dunlop Saloon Car Cup series and whom we 
have known since he was a very young man. 
A quite different meeting from last, with some fancy machinery on display.  
Full grids for every race on Sunday (good to see) and some great racing.  
Richard Kent, son of an ex-business partner managed three podium places, 
including a first, but we missed all that because this was ex-programme. 
Marshals’ Club members were well in evidence in the listed “heads of 
departments” but I don’t think the meeting was in any way “over-
populated” in marshalling terms.  Again, it seemed a case of too many 

Article from: 

George Copeland, BMMC Vice President 
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meetings over the same weekend, many too close for comfort; 
marshals cannot be in two places at once!  This was a hardy 
perennial on almost every meeting of the ABMRC and I know from 
talking to present ABMRC members that it remains so.  I suppose, as 
participants, we should all be grateful there is so much racing to 
keep us going but it does put pressure on the likes of Fay Crook, 
who seems to spend all her free time trying to round up marshals for 
several different clubs. 
Our Club Badge still appears in the Supporters page of the HSCC 
programme. 
Circuit Standards 
This was our first “proper” attendance at a UK race meeting since I 
retired in 2014.  Even before then most of my Clerking activities, for 
ten years or more, had been out of the country.  Good to be back – 
and visiting Silverstone, after ten years or more around foreign GP 
circuits, how in Heaven’s name can Silverstone come in for so much 
criticism.  Silverstone facilities, in my view, are as good as, or better 
than anywhere in Europe.  OK, there are some circuits with plusher 
admin offices and “hostility” suites (the bits the “high ups” see) but 
overall “my local circuit” is well-maintained, with excellent safety 
features, and a great bunch of marshals. 
 
Have a look behind the scenes at some areas at Spa; they look like 
derelict building sites.  June has a great photo of the single toilet for 
the main grandstand at Hungaroring, with a high cistern and a string 
pull chain.  First time I went to Monza with Radicals Euro Series, we 
were directed to the VIP car park – grass about a foot high!  Later 
that weekend a low-slung sports car came in, a bit hot from the 
Autostrada perhaps, and promptly set the grass on fire.  For anyone 
who has attended Sebring lately, where they still run major sports 
car meetings, that circuit is hardly luxurious, for officials, VIP’s or 
spectators. 
 
George 
 

Article from 

George Copeland    (contd) 
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Speed and Hillclimb 

 

    March 22nd - Practice day 
    April 12th - Spring National  
    May 9th - Harewood Open 
    May 9th/10th - May British Championship  
    June 6th - Classic & Vintage  
    June 7th - Jim Thomson hillclimb 
    July 4th - July Harewood Championship  
    July 5th - July British Championship  
    August 1st - Yorkshire Speed hillclimb 
    August 2nd - Montague Burton hillclimb 
    August 30th - Summer Championship hillclimb  
    September 19th - Greenwood Cup hillclimb 
    September 20th - Mike Wilson - Finals hillclimb  

Track Meetings 

Circuit Date  Organising Club 

Knockhill 6th October SMRC Finals 

Croft 21st- 22nd September  BARC 

Cadwell Park 5th -6th October BARC  

   



John Watson Regional Chairman and 
Treasurer 

  
Yew Tree Cottage 

Girsby 
 Burgh on Bain 

LN8 6LA 
01507313852 

 
ne.chair@marshals.co.uk 

 BMMC NE Region 
Committee Contacts  

2019 

Dave Tasker Secretary and Regalia Officer 
 
 

1 Haywood Cottages 
South Reston 

Louth 
LN11 8JH 

01507450198 
 

ne.secretary@marshals.co.uk 
ne.regalia@marshals.co.uk 

Lynne Kendall National and Regional 
Training Officer,  

Grading Officer and Web-
Media 

 
  1 Haywood Cottages 

South Reston 
 Louth 

LN11 8JH 
01507450198 

ne.training@marshals.co.uk 
ne.grading@marshals.co.uk 

 

Nigel Adams Marshal Liaison and  
Cadwell Park Rep 

 
 2 Ash Grove, Scotter 

Gainsborough 
 Lincolnshire 

DN21 3UU 
01724764690 

ne.liaison@marshals.co.uk 
 

Mark Jarvis Volunteering Coordinator and  
Recruitment Officer 

  
7 Woodrush Road 

Lincoln 
LN2 4TB 

01522801845 
 

ne.volco@marshals.co.uk 
ne.recruitment@marshals.co.

uk 

David Owen Membership Secretary  
(Cadwell Park Chief Marshal) 

  
9 Windlesham Avenue 

Grimsby 
DN33 3HW 

01472824833 
 

ne.members@marshals.co.uk 

Graham Drury Newsletter Editor and  
Media  Assistant 

 
15 Glebe Road 

Swinton 
S. Yorkshire 

 
07714205928 

ne.news@marshals.co.uk 
 

Tim Bendelow Speed Rep 
  
 
 
 
 

ne.speed@marshals.co.uk 
 

Rob Miller Rally Rep 
 
 
 
 
 

07810382814 
rbk1miller@sky.com 

 

Dan Ashton Kart Rep 
 
 
 
 
 

Dan.karting14@hotmail.com 

Joyce George                          Andrew Palmer 
 Committee Member               Committee Member 

 

Cadet position Vacant – If you are interested in joining the  Committee and supporting our region, please talk to one of us you 
will be welcome! 



The contents included in this newsletter do not necessarily reflect the opinions of the editor or the 

BMMC.  All rights reserved.  No part of this publication may be reproduced, or transmitted in any form 

or by any means, without the prior permission in writing of the British Motorsport  Marshals Club.  

Enquiries concerning reproduction should be sent to the Newsletter Editor.  

For further information or to volunteer, please visit our website, or contact the Volunteering Coordinator 

Chairperson 

 

 

 

Nadine Lewis 

Secretary 

 

 

 

Paul Wiltshire 

Treasurer 

 

 

 

Colin Barnes 

National Council Officers 

 

You can shop with over 2,000 well known stores and each will donate up to 15% of what 

you spend. For example, John Lewis will donate 2.5%, Amazon 2.5%, The Body Shop 10%, some insurance 

retailers will even donate up to £30 simply for taking out a policy with them! It doesn't cost you a penny 

more—The great thing is it won't cost you any more, plus we've got lots of voucher codes and special 

discounts so you can actually save money while you help your good cause. There is no cost for the good 

cause either – our service is totally free. 

How to generate donations—It's very simple - once you've registered with us, when you shop with one of 

our retailers, our system makes a note of your purchase, collects the donation from the retailer and 

passes it to your chosen good cause. That's it! No hassle for you, we do all the hard work while you shop 

as your normally would. www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/marshallingtotties/ 

Help us raise funds for the Air Ambulance! 

BMMC NE Dates for your diary: 

2019  

2nd November Training Day—Brackenborough Hotel/Cadwell 

2nd November NE Region AGM and Social Evening 

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/marshallingtotties/
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